A welcome message from the new Men’s Captain:

The birds are singing, the days are starting to lengthen, and spring is on the way.
YES, the new Bowls season is appearing on the horizon!

| hope everyone is very excited and eager to start playing again, now winter has
been brushed aside. | am looking forward to seeing all the familiar faces again and
hopefully many new faces.

Sadly a few members will no longer be with us, and our thoughts will be with their
families.

A few changes have taken place since the last season ended.

The Clubhouse interior has had a fresh lick of paint, plus new window blinds. New
hand dryers have been installed in both the ladies and gent’s restrooms, thanks to
Geoff Bailey, and we have new scoreboards, so we are ready to go!

Also, one of the biggest changes this season is our new website
(www.westwickhambc.com), and our thanks go to Mike Flaherty for the many hours
of hard work he has put in setting this up, which | hope everyone will make use of
over the season.

There will be much more information relating to fixtures, results, team selections,
special & social events, plus few Kent County Matches being played on our green.
So, keep this site link in your favourites bar for quick reference to see what is
happening throughout the season.

Now this is my first year in the role of Men’s Captain, and | hope | can meet the
challenges that have been bestowed on me.

| look forward to seeing many of you for the Opening Mixed Drive @ 2:00pm and
Opening Supper @ 7:30pm on Saturday the 20t of April.

Good luck to you all for the coming season!

Mick Burch
Men’s Captain


http://www.westwickhambc.com

